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The Honorable Beverly Gossage, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 

Dear Senator Gossage: 
 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 371 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 371 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 

 SB 371 would add a missing person who is 18 years of age or older and who has an 

intellectual disability to the Silver Alert Plan. 
 

 The Office of the Attorney General, the Kansas Highway Patrol, the Kansas Department 

for Aging and Disability Services, and the Kansas Bureau of Investigation indicate that SB 371 

would have no fiscal effect on the agencies. 
 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates that SB 371 would have a fiscal impact on 

cities, as law enforcement agencies would experience increased costs associated with enforcement 

and training.  The Kansas Association of Counties indicates that SB 371 would have no fiscal 

effect on expenditures unless there was a significant increase in missing adults with intellectual 

disabilities.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 
 

 

cc: William Hendrix, Office of the Attorney General 

 Paul Weisgerber, Kansas Bureau of Investigation 

 Sherry Macke, Kansas Highway Patrol 

 Wendi Stark, League of Kansas Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Leigh Keck, Department for Aging & Disability Services  


